
 

Notice under National Electricity Law 

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law as follows: 
 
Under s 95, the Minister for Mineral Resources and Energy (South Australia) has requested 
the Managing the rate of change of power system frequency proposal (Ref. ERC0214). The 
proposal seeks to introduce an additional mechanism(s) to procure system security services in 
the National Electricity Market. Submissions must be received by 13 October 2016. 
 
Under s 95, AGL has requested the Inertia Ancillary Service Market proposal (Ref. ERC0208). 
The proposal seeks to introduce an inertia ancillary services procurement mechanism in the 
National Electricity Market. Submissions must be received by 13 October 2016. 
 
Under s 95, the Minister for Mineral Resources and Energy (South Australia) has requested 
the Managing Power System Fault Levels proposal (Ref. ERC0211). The proposal seeks to 
amend the NER to accommodate issues associated with low fault levels in the national grid. 
Submissions must be received by 13 October 2016. 
 
Under s 95, the Minister for Mineral Resources and Energy (South Australia) has requested 
the Emergency underfrequency control schemes proposal (Ref. ERC0212). The proposal 
seeks to strengthen the frameworks for emergency frequency control schemes. Submissions 
must be received by 13 October 2016. 
 
Under s 95, the Minister for Mineral Resources and Energy (South Australia) has requested 
the Emergency overfrequency control schemes proposal (Ref. ERC0213). The proposal seeks 
to strengthen the frameworks for emergency frequency control schemes. Submissions must 
be received by 13 October 2016. 

Under s 99, the making of a draft determination and related draft rule on the Market Participant 
Suspension Framework proposal (Ref. ERC0202). Written requests for a pre-determination 
hearing must be received by 15 September 2016. Submissions must be received by 20 
October 2016. 

Under clause 6A.20(e) of the National Electricity Rules, the AEMC gives notice of the making 
of a final decision on amendments to the Compensation Guidelines that are developed in 
accordance with clause 3.14.6 of the National Electricity Rules (Ref. EPR0048). 
 
Submissions can be made via the AEMC’s website. Before making a submission, please 
review the AEMC’s privacy statement on its website. Submissions should be made in 
accordance with the AEMC’s guidelines for making written submissions on Rule change 
proposals. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its website, subject to confidentiality. 
 
Written requests should be sent to submissions@aemc.gov.au and cite the reference in the 
title. Before sending a request, please review the AEMC’s privacy statement on its website. 
 
Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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